
On Friday 21 February at 9 p.m. we will gather together adults and children 
around stories, adventures and emotions to be read, narrated and listened to for 
The Night of Tales.

The Night of Tales is a proposal that every family can realise 
within their homes to share readings and narratives 
chosen and interpreted by the participants. 

Fairy tales train us in everything possible, to desire, to wander, to explore what 
we don’t know, to hover and invent new paths, to fall and start again. 
The stories tell us not to lose courage, there is more than what we see.

From Reggio Emilia an invitation to Italy, Europe, the world, to rediscover
the value and magic of storytelling, in a multiplication of voices that like stars 
will light up The Night of Tales.

This initiative is also open to preschools and infant-toddler centres, which can 
take advantage of this opportunity and create their own event.

Sign up for The Night of Tales
Help us build the Night of Tales map: go to www.reggionarra.it 
and fill in the form.

Share your Night of Tales
Narrating and telling together is a ritual of celebration. Invite friends and 
neighbours that evening. Light a candle to start, use a gentle sound to finish, cut 
out footprints, shoeprints and pawprints of different shapes and colours to invite 
to the places of storytelling and build paths to the land of imagination.

Post your before-and-after narrative and fairy tale pictures on your Instagram and 
Facebook profiles by tagging @reggionarra with #nottottedeiracconti.

INFO: www.reggionarra.it
Laboratorio Teatrale Gianni Rodari - laboratorio.rodari@comune.re.it
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